
Thank You to the Nazareth community for the cards 

and beautiful flowers I received for my 90th birthday.  

A special thanks to Don Lilleskov and Tom Moe for 

doing repairs to my home.                   ~Ida Schmadeke 

Living together in Godôs amazing grace, we invite all people 

to know Christ, grow in Christ, and make Christ known. 
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Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 
 
Be Invitational! 
Invite your family, friends,  
and neighbors to worship 
with us at Nazareth. 

The ALL HANDS ON DECK capital campaign is 

nearing completion!  We are grateful for your 

continued generosity, which made this project 

possible.  Approximately $235,000 remains to fulfill 

our commitment to missions and to pay off our 

loan.  Help us FINISH STRONG!  Donations may 

be made online at www.naz.org or by 

check.  Please contact Jan Glaspie at 266-7589 

with questions, and THANK YOU! 

Announcements 

All Hands on Deck 

Young Adults:  Did you know Nazareth has a Young 

Adult Small Group? They meet each Tuesday at 7:00 

p.m., do a whole lot of fun life stuff together, and are 

diving into the "All the Places to Go" Bible study this 

fall! Would you like to join them? Please contact 

Lindsay McDonald at lindsay.mcdonald@naz.org to 

learn more or join their Facebook group by searching 

ñYoung Adults at Nazò on Facebook. 

Meals for Moms:  Would you like to provide a 

freezer meal for the mom of a newborn?  To help out 

with this new ministry focused on encouraging moms 

of little ones and supporting their families, email  

meg.husted@naz.org. 

Calling all Parents!  Join us for community and Bible 

study Wednesday nights during WOW and JUMP56 

in Room 301.  Engage with other parents celebrating 

the joys and navigating the woes of parenthood.  

Childcare provided for ages 3 and under.  Contact 

Meg meg.husted@naz.org for questions. 

Coming Soon 

Traveling Through Grief - a  study group 

exploring Biblically sound ways to spiritually, 

mentally, and emotionally navigate the reality of 

grief - will meet on Wednesdays from 10:00 to 

11:00 a.m. in Room 158.  Held from September 19 

to October 24 and led by Andy Walser, learn more 

or sign up at Naz Next Steps today. 

Circle Up is a four-part study by Andy Stanley that 

casts vision for what can happen in your group, 

explores how authentic community contributes to 

spiritual growth, 

and urges every 

member to share 

ownership in the 

group so that you 

can maximize the 

potential of your 

time together.  Led by Pat and Lloyd Dove and 

held on Monday evenings from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. in 

their home, this group begins meeting on October 

7 and concludes on November 18.  For more 

information, stop at Naz Next Steps today or 

register using the DU link at www.naz.org.  

Body Well, a low-impact exercise class for women 

and men, will begin soon!  This class includes over 

200 exercises with the goal of improving balance, 

flexibility, strength, coordination and circulation.    

Class participants are welcome to come early to 

walk before class begins.  The class meets at 8:30 

a.m. MWF in the Family Life Center for ten weeks,  

beginning October 8.  Cost of the class is $30 for 

30 sessions.  Contact Linnea at 319-266-6195 for 

more information or sign up at Naz Next Steps. 

Who is Jesus? 

Bibles and Hymnals:  Thank you to all who 

generously helped purchase pew Bibles and 

hymnals!  If you would like any of our former pew 

Bibles and hymnals, please stop by Fellowship Hall 

and take as many as you wish.  Our apologies to 

those who were left from the bulletin insert on 

September 2.  Donations were also received from:  

§ James and Kathy Gerber 

§ David and Helen Duncan 

§ Stan and Donna Engel 

§ Steve and Teresa Sterrett 

§ Michael and Lana Slagle 

§ Gary and Phyllis Alberts 

§ Rod and Diane Hamer 

§ John and Marsha Haugen 

§ Jim and Jodi Landau 

§ Don and Nadine Lilleskov 

§ Mallory and Ryan Jensen 

§ Nancy Cahill 

§ Jerry Ortman 

§ Dale Jansen 

§ Darlene Nelson 

§ Margaret Shay 

§ Duanne Wolf 

§ Lillian Hile 

§ Paul and Julie Glade 

§ Nancy Huebner 

§ Cliff and Karen Sund 

 

 

Thank You 



September 16, 2018 Naz Notes 

Sermon  - Who Is Jesus? 

 - Pastor Brian King 

Todayôs Texts - Philippians 2:1-11 and Mark 8:27-38 

 

9:00 a.m. 

Prelude ï �1�R�F�W�X�U�Q�H���L�Q���%�E���0�D�M�R�U��(Field) 

Gathering Hymn - �$�O�O���+�D�L�O���W�K�H���3�R�Z�H�U���R�I���-�H�V�X�V�¶���1�D�P�H�� 

Special Music - �-�H�V�X�V���L�V���W�K�H���/�L�J�K�W���R�I���W�K�H���:�R�U�O�G��(Besig/Price) 

          - Nazareth Choir 

Childrenôs Song - �*�R�����0�\���&�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�����:�L�W�K���0�\���%�O�H�V�V�L�Q�J 

Hymn of the Day - �2���&�K�U�L�V�W���W�K�H���6�D�P�H��- #760 (red) 

Offering - �7�K�H�V�H���7�K�L�Q�J�V���$�U�H���7�U�X�H���R�I���<�R�X (Walker) 

 - Sarah Bey and Nancy Graen, duet 

Sending Hymn - �2�K�����I�R�U���D���7�K�R�X�V�D�Q�G���7�R�Q�J�X�H�V���W�R���6�L�Q�J��- #886 (red) 

Postlude - �7�R�F�F�D�W�D���R�Q���³�-�H�V�X�V���6�K�D�O�O���5�H�L�J�Q�´��(arr. Cherwien) 

 

10:45 a.m. 

Opening Worship - �7�K�L�V���,�V���$�P�D�]�L�Q�J���*�U�D�F�H 

  - �*�U�H�D�W���$�U�H���<�R�X���/�R�U�G 

Offering - �0�D�Q���R�I���6�R�U�U�R�Z�V 

 - Laura Olson 

Song of Reflection - �7�K�L�V���,���%�H�O�L�H�Y�H�����7�K�H���&�U�H�H�G�� 

Closing Worship - �/�D�\���0�H���'�R�Z�Q 

 

Worship Assistants 

Nathaniel Parrish, Director of Music and Worship Arts (9:00) 

Nicki Toliver, Choir Director (9:00) 

Barb Ericson, Reader (9:00) 

Jordan McDonald, Director of Music and Worship Arts (10:45) 

Ryan Harms, Worship Leader (10:45) 

Wendy Johnson, Reader (10:45) 
 

 

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

New to Naz? Welcome to all guests and visitors! 
Whether youôre joining us from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are here!  Please take a moment to 

stop by the Welcome Desk this morning to pick up an information packet and a special gift. 

Today at Nazareth 
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Missions Beyond Our Walls 

The flowers at the altar are given in memory of our 

loved ones from Brian and Lori Fegley. 

Hospitalized (as of September 13): Ken Boyce  

Our deepest sympathy  to Scott Steege and his   

family as they grieve the death of his father, Chuck; to 

Britt and Anya Myhr and their family as they mourn the 

death of Brittôs mother, Pam; and to the family and 

friends of Pastor Stephanie Coltvet-Erdmann as they 

mourn her death.   

Connect with us!  Please contact the church office at 

319-266-7589 to let us know about hospitalizations, 

illnesses, and/or deaths. 

This Week at Nazareth 

The Boys and Girls Club of the Cedar Valley  

is on a mission to inspire and enable all young 

people, especially those who need us the most, 

to reach their full potential as responsible, 

caring, and productive citizens.  There are 

many opportunities to support this Local 

Missions partner.  These include volunteering 

at the club, supporting 

the club financially 

and praying for the 

students and staff at 

the club.  Please go to 

www.cedarvalleyclubs.com for more details or 

connect with them via phone at  319-234-2839. 

CROP Hunger Walk:  Multiple Cedar Valley 

churches will be hosting a CROP Walk 

on Sunday, September 30, to raise money to 

battle hunger around the world as well as in our 

local community.  The three-mile walk will begin 

and end at the First Baptist Church, located on 

the corner of West Fourth and Baltimore 

Streets, in Waterloo.  Registration begins 

at 1:30 p.m. and the group 'send-off' will be 

at 1:50 p.m.  We will be collecting money in 

envelopes numbered between 1 and 100, in 

which individuals or groups can match the 

number on the envelope with a gift.  Twenty-

five percent of the donations will fight hunger 

through the Northeast Iowa Food Bank and 

seventy-five percent will be distributed in our 

country and around the world through Church 

World Service.  Pick out an envelope at the 

display table in Fellowship Hall and place the 

donation in the container provided.  With 

questions, please email info@naz.org. 

Donations Needed:  The Nazareth Food and 

Essentials Pantry and the Blessed Beginnings 

Learning Center are seeking donations.  This 

month, donate juice boxes/shelf-stable bottles 

of juice to the pantry and/or velcro dots/contact 

paper to Blessed Beginnings.  Please deliver all 

donations to the table behind the Welcome 

Desk. 

Many of the fall ministry programs have kicked off and 

are well underway!  Click the ñcalendarò button on the 

bottom of the Naz homepage at www.naz.org to find a 

detailed list of all of the happenings here at Nazareth!  

Hereôs just a ñtasteò of what is going on this week: 

Kits and Quilts will meet on Monday, September 17, 

from 9:00 a.m. to noon, and on Tuesday, September 

18, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  Please bring a salad 

to share on Tuesday. 

The Wednesday Evening Meal is served in 

Fellowship Hall from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m.  The menu 

includes chicken strips, mashed potatoes, gravy, corn, 

applesauce and dessert. 

WOW and JUMP56 (for K-6th graders) meet from 

6:00-7:15 p.m. on Wednesday here at Naz.  Parents 

are invited to meet together in Room 301 as well! 

CHAOS (for junior high students) meets from 6:30-

8:00 p.m. on Wednesday here at Naz. 

BIGhouse (for high school students) meets at 6:30 

p.m.  on Wednesday at Orchard Hill Church. 

The Thursday Fellowship Luncheon is served at 

noon in Bethel Hall.  The menu includes tater tot 

casserole, breadstick, sliced peaches and dessert. 

BASIC (for college-age folks) meets at 8:00 p.m. on 

Thursday in Lang Hall on the UNI campus. 

Discipleship U Classes and groups meet throughout 

the week as well!  You can find the schedule on our 

website and at Naz Next Steps today. 

2018 Nazareth Holy Land Trip Highlights:  

Please join us from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. on Monday, 

October 1, in Room 151 for refreshments and a 

presentation of the highlights from the recent 

Nazareth-sponsored Holy Land trip.  Tour 

participants will have pictures, articles and 

stories to share from an amazing 11-day trip 

walking in the footsteps of Jesus.  All are invited 

to attend.  Watch, also, for more details coming 

soon regarding the upcoming ñFootsteps of Paulò 

trip March 12-22, 2019. 


